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The President 

 

Mr Dariusz Banaszek 

President of the Polish  

Cycling Federation 

Ul. Andrzeja 1  

05-800 Pruszków 

Poland 

 

 

 

Aigle, 6 December 2017 

Ref: Presidency 

 

 

Situation of the Polish Cycling Federation 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 4 December 2017, the content of which has retained my full 

attention. 

 

In this regard and, with reference to my previous letter of 1 December 2017, I have to reiterate that the UCI 

wishes to shed light on the serious allegations which were recently disclosed. To date, I have not received 

any evidence supporting the fact that the current administration of the Polish Cycling Federation would bear 

no responsibility whatsoever in connection with the said allegations.  

 

Consequently, I strongly encourage the Polish Cycling Federation to closely cooperate with the Polish Ministry 

of Sport and Tourism and the public authorities in order to ensure that all appropriate measures are taken 

to restore good governance and credibility at national level in cycling.  

 

I thank you for your cooperation and look forward for your return.  

 

 
 

David Lappartient 

President  

 

CC: Union Européenne de Cyclisme (UEC) 


